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Peter Hancock

01200 414571

peter.hancock@ribblevalley.gov.uk

PH/03/04/0409P

25 May 2004

Proposed Ground floor extension to rear to incorporate swimming pool and spa. First floor bedroom and bathroom to side. 
Lane Ends Barn, Pleckgate Road, Blackburn.

Dear Sir

I have now inspected the site of the above application, and would observe that without that visit I had been unable to understand from the plans where the proposed buildings were located.

Before I am able to determine the application I therefore require a layout plan at a scale such as 1:1250 or 1:500 to show the layout of existing and proposed buildings and their relationship with the site and ownership boundaries, and neighbouring property.

In particular I would point out that the paddock in which the extension is proposed does not appear currently to have residential use rights, but the application appears to provide access into this field from several points, and to include a patio and landscaping. The use of this land as an extension to the curtilage requires consent, and if that is your clients intention should be included in this application and subject to payment of the appropriate fee of £220 as opposed to the £110 fee paid.

I look forward to hearing how you wish to proceed within the next 14 days.

Yours sincerely

Peter Hancock
Lukman Vika


63 Altom Street


Blackburn


BB1 7LJ








